O’Gorman High School

Tell Them For Mg durvey

In our continuing gffort to increase
school gffectivengss, we will be
implgmenting an onling school
survey for pargnts. This survey will
be activg for gou to complete at the
Paregnt/Teacher Confergnegs on
November 22nd.

This survey will take approrimately
30 minutes to complete. The pargnt
survey measurgs include such
topics ag two-way communication,
pargnt support of lgarning at homg,
school support of I[garning and
social/gmotional development, and
pargnt support of Iearning at
school.

The surveyg will closg on Pecember
30th.

logt us bg the school with the
highgst pargntal survey results.

Takg Our Kids To Work
Wednesday, November 7th is Take Our
Kids To Work day. Parents/Guardians will
be bringing their child to work with them
all day.

Take Our Kids To

Hligh &chool
The Staff of O'Gorman High will be hosting
the Grade 8 students from O’Gorman
Intermediate and St. Annes School. The
day will be dedicated to experience what
high school life is all about in and out of
the classroom.

November 2012

Fundraising

O’Gorman’s Athletic Department will
be selling the Timmins 2013 Calendar.
Cost of the calendars, is $10.00. Thank
you for your support!

November 22nd

(@ Parent/Teacher Conferences from
@ 2:00 pm to 4:00 pm and 6:00 pm to

é 8:00 pm in the Anne MacDonald Gym. t :
@ November 30th

>2 Last day for OPK Regal Fundraiser and
9 O’Gorman’s Sausage fundraiser. All  \




